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Painting has started on the Hall and it is starting to look quite
smart. Ken Campbell has donated a rainwater tank and this is Saturday
now in place and full of rainwater. 0 ctob er 2 Oth
Several working bees have taken place laying a damp course
under the stone walls, preparing for painting, fixing up the 2 0 1 2
toilets and tidying up the surrounds.

Repairs to the stained glass windows are finished and just waiting to be framed with
new timber surrounds before they are reinstalled in the porch.

Donations have continued to arrive and we now have received over $3,000. The
Northern Areas Council has also allocated a community grant of $1,500 for the
reunion. More donations will be happily received. Cheques can be made out to
Mannanarie Public Hall Association or directly transferred to the Hall account -
Mannanarie Public Hall Association Incorporated, National Australia Bank Branch
085 645 Account Number 50809 7608.

The programme planned for the reunion on Saturday the 20t of October is:
1.00 pm - registrations
3.00 pm - welcome, roll call, cake cutting and rededication of memorial windows
5.00 pm - dinner
7.00 pm - evening entertainment
There will be displays of photos and historical records.

Dinner will be roast lamb and salad, or sausages and vegetarian patties for those
who don’t fancy a roast. Costs will be $20 for adults; $15 for students and
concessions; and $2 per sausage.

To make sure we have plenty of food on hand, we need to have an idea of how many
people will be having dinner at the reunion. Please phone, email, text or write to
Mary-Anne Young and let her know if you are planning to attend and stay for dinner.
Phone 0418 897 775; email mayoung1960@gmail.com; PMB Yongala SA 5493.

Biscuits and slices will be served with tea and coffee during the afternoon. Anyone
willing to make biscuits or slices is asked to let Lyn Lawson know - please ring her
on 08 8665 7063 or email kettlelawson@hotmail.com




Other happenings:

¢ The time capsule buried in the cairn on top of Mount Nadjuri will be retrieved on
Sunday August 26t , its contents examined and if possible, displayed at the Hall
Centenary Reunion. New material will be added and then the capsule reburied.

A reminder that Ruth Robinson is updating the Mannanarie CWA recipe book and is
seeking new recipes for the book. Please send recipes to Ruth at PO Box 24 Jamestown
5491; email mannanariel @bigpond.com; drop them into the Voumard Lawyers office in
Jamestown or ring 8665 7061.

For further information or queries contact:

Chris Bretag, Mary-Anne Young
Chairman Secretary/ Treasurer
ph 08 8665 7060 ph 08 8665 7052
mob 0428 485 651 mob 0418897775

mayoung@gmail.com

Some more snippets from the archives:
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